
 
 

Road Closure of Academic Circle Drive between Academic Hall and Serena 
Building – Starting May 13th. 
 
Academic Circle Drive will remain closed between Academic Hall and Serena Building to all vehicular and 
pedestrian traffic through summer 2024.  Lappe Cement Finishing has been contracted to complete extensive 
paving replacement between the two buildings and on the east side of Academic (see attached barricade plan).  
Mobilization and work will begin the week of May 13. With this project there will be additional road closures, 
each will have additional newswire information when they are scheduled.  The attached phasing plan indicates 
the final pavement plan.  

Facilities Management apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Ben Eller, project manager, at ext. 2283 or Carolyn Figliolo, Associate Director 
Facilities Management, at ext. 7395. 
 
Phasing Plan 
 
Phase 1        Phase 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Barricade Plan 
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